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July 11,1995

Thank You
Dear CNU Friends,

Thank you for your kind words and wishes
upon my retirement.  I especially want to thank the
library staff for the superb celebration that they
hosted for me.  It was a fine day made finer by your
beautiful gifts, cards, and affection.

My years at CNU have been incredibly happy
ones and I treasure my memories of them with you.
CNU is a wonderful university and I wish all of you
who are part of it the very best in the future.

Sincerely,

Mary H. Daniel



Faculty/S ta££ Actlvltle s

Dr.  Harold J.  Grau, of BCES, presented the
paper "Possible evidence of non-random -ating in
cotton stainer insects (from St.Thomas VSV|)" at
the 73rd annual meeting of the Virginia Acade]ny o£
Science, May 23-26, VMI,  Lexington, Virginia.

Peter Knipp, o£ Pliysics and Computer Science,
recently received the Horsley Research
Award ("The highest honor be-
stowed by the virginia Acad-
emy of Science for original re-
searcli") for his paper entitled
"Coupling between electrons

and acoustic phonons in

quantu- dots and other
nanostructures."



CNU Golden Olympian Wins Big

Golden Olympian:   Max Koser, 90 CNU Mail Room, Of
Obrey Drive, Carrollton, competed in the 60 to 64 age
bracket of the recent Golden Olympics held at the College Of
William and Mary.

He was awarded a siiver medal in Three-On-Three Bas-
ketball, a bronze medal in Frisbee Throw, Shot Put, and Bad-
minton Singles ; and a fourth-place in Softball Hit and Throw
and Basketball Foul Shooting.

The Chronicle is issued on a monthly basis
throughout the summer and a bi-weekly basis during
the academic year.   Be sure to send all submissions
to the Office of university Relations one week prior
to distribution date.  Our E-Mail address will be up
soon for your convenience.

Please send all Chronicle News to:
Office of university Relations
Attention:  Michelle Sorbello

or Call at 594-7374.
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